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South West Asia

Further to my letter of 30th January, I
enclose (for you and your Secretary of State to see)
a copy of another message from Brzezinski giving a | -
preliminary (and, on the face of it, somewhat
euphoric) impression of his visit to Pakistan.

I am sending a copy of this letter and its
enclosure to Michael Alexander.

Sir Michael Palliser, GCMG







